
 

Would you like to 
contribute to our 

academy community? 

 
Your local ACET academy: 

Thurcroft Junior Academy 

Do you have...? 

• a passion for learning and 

self-development? 

• the time and capacity to commit 

to five meetings per year? 

• a willingness to take on responsibility, 

support the academy and hold them 

to account for delivering excellent 

education? 

‘Whatever your professional 

background, your skills 

could transform a school’ 
 

Thinking of 
becoming a 
school 
Governor? 
 

Telephone: 01709 543194  
 

Join our 

Local Governing Body 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent 

governor and would love to hear from you. 
 

Governors are volunteers who want to make a positive 

contribution to children’s education. You do not need to 

be education experts or have formal qualifications. Being 

a Governor will enable you to contribute to the success 

of our academy. 

 

Please speak with the principal if you are interested in this exciting role 
 


